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Some people who received this message don't often get email from iradovitskiy@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

I support the housing numbers laid out in the master plan and support BZA’s denial of
the appeal from Ryan’s companies to lower density and create smaller building. It will
lead to a strip mall effect. We need density for economic activity, to support business
and for the environment. 

Igor Radovitskiy
Summit hill
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2025 02.05 HB 2B-2C Variance Letter of Support .pdf

You don't often get email from eheath@preshomes.org. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon:
 
A letter from Jon Fletcher, President & CEO of Presbyterian Homes & Services, is
attached in support of the land use application for the Highland Bridge Block 2B and 2C
development. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional
information.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Erin Heath
Executive Business Partner and Board Liaison
Office of the President & CEO
O: 651-631-6563
C : 612-417-8646
 

 

PresHomes.org
 
2823 Hamline Ave North

Roseville, MN 55113

     

 
This electronic securemail transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential
health or other information that is protected by law. It is not intended for transmission to, or
receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in
error, please delete it, and notify the sender by reply electronic mail transmission so that our
records can be corrected.
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February 5, 2025 


St. Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Blvd 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
Email: Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
CC: David.Eide@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 


RE: BZA Action Appeal, 2200 Ford Parkway (24-095781) and 0 Cretin Avenue (24-096392) 


 


Dear City Council Members, 


I am writing to express my support for the proposed Highland Bridge Block 2B and 2C development, located at 


the intersection of Ford Parkway and Cretin Avenue. This project will bring significant benefits to both our 


neighborhood and the broader Highland Park area. 


The proposed development aligns with the community’s vision by offering a vibrant mixed-use space, 


providing much-needed housing, retail, and amenities to Highland Park and the City, enriching the 


neighborhood and enhancing its character. The requested variances are reasonable, well-considered and 


necessary for the applicant given the various constraints of the physical site and broader external factors that 


have occurred since the adoption of the Ford Site Master Plan and Zoning Code.  


I care deeply about the future of our neighborhood, and I am confident that this development will be a 


positive addition.  I respectfully urge the City Council to overturn the BZA’s ruling, approve the variances and 


fully support the project’s implementation. 


Thank you for your time and consideration. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


Jon Fletcher 


President & CEO 
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